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Thank you for renewing your license plates online with the Illinois Secretary of State.

Your license plate renewal has been processed.

Information For This Transaction
Transaction Time : Sunday November 20, 2022
License Plate Number : K252559
Confirmation Number : 59214373

Fee For This Transaction
Renewal Fee : $151.00
Payment Processor Fee : $3.40
Total Fee : $154.40

Thank you for using Paperless License Renewal Notice. Your next renewal notice will be sent to: hkgoli@gmail.com

You can update your email address by going to www.ilsos.gov and using Email Renewal Notices

This transaction will appear on your credit card statement as: SOS INTERNET VEHICLE

If you did not print, or need to reprint, your detailed receipt from your transaction you may log into the License Plate
Renewal application with your REG ID and PIN to reprint.

If you have any questions concerning this order, please contact us through the Vehicle Registration Renewal Form and
include your license plate number and the date of your transaction or call: 1-800-252-8980 during normal business hours.
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